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We strongly oppose the cap and trade bill that is under consideration.  It would put all of out family out of work. 
Living in a small town, we need jobs badly and this bill would keep even more jobs out of Columbia County.  Our
sons all depend on forestry and trucking for their jobs.  Please vote no on this very destructive bill.  There are better
ways to combat carbon concerns.  Please listen to those who are actually working in these industries instead of
people who have no stake in the destructiveness of this bill.
Thank you for listening to our concern.
Sent from my iPhone


